LANGLANDS GOLF CLUB



Langlands Golf Club Newsletter

July 2015

Message from the Captain

Welcome to our July newsletter. Hard to believe that we are now into the second half of the calendar year—the summer weather has threatened to appear, we have had some great days but also some heavy rain just to remind us that we are in Scotland! The weather was not kind to us on the 4th of July, which unfortunately meant that the Gents Open had to be postponed. The Open will now be played on Saturday 18th July. All times scheduled for the date original date are valid for the 18th, we hope to see you all then.



In early June we received the sad news that past captain Ian Harvey had passed away whilst on holiday abroad. Ian was Captain of Langlands in 2002 and was a well-known face to many. Our condolences to his family at this time.

The competitive calendar continues on, please ensure you are checking the match notice board to ensure all ties are played by the due date. A challenge book is in operation, please see the notice board or any member of the match committee if you have any questions or concerns about any tie you are scheduled to play. Finally, well done and thanks to those who have played in the Langlands Men's Senior & Ladies golf teams this year. It's fantastic that our club is represented in this way, and your involvement is very much appreciated. I wish you all a continued summer of good golf. **Davie Mortimer, Club Captain.**



Remember to keep up to date with all Ladies' & Gents' medal competitions scores every week via www.howdidido.co.uk



On Friday 12th June Brian Barlas, Garry Mann, Michael Leonard & Thomas Martin played four complete rounds over Langlands in aid of McMillan Cancer Relief.

They started their first round at 6.30am, and completed their 72nd hole at approx. 7.30pm. They raised over £1000 for the charity with their efforts which is a fantastic achievement.

Very well done lads, worth the sore feet and tired muscles I'm sure!

The guys are pictured here as they set out on their golfing marathon.

Long ago,
When people cursed
and beat the ground
with sticks it was
called witchcraft.
Now it's

called gol

Gents Senior Open

Due to be played on Thursday 6th August, this promises to be another great day. Entry forms are available in the clubhouse, or can be downloaded via the club website.

The Newsletter is compiled and edited by Scott Simpson & Alan Gilchrist . Please contact us if you have any news or pictures that we can include in future editions.





Find us on Facebook

Jackpot Joker Winners in June:

6th June Kevin Blackwood £20

13th June Linda McDonald £15

20th June John Kelly £10

27th June Tom McDermott £10

Thanks to all who support our fund raising efforts for the Club.



Langlands Shield

The Langlands Shield was played over the 6th & 20th June this year, as the weather on the 6th did not allow the second round to be played on that date.

Congratulations to this year's winner
Michael Leonard, well done also to
Martin Dow and Barry Simpson who gave
Michael a run for his money over the
second round.







Congratulations to Cheok Yong from Langlands & Leslie Neil from Hamilton, this year's winners of the Ladies Greensomes competition.

The day itself was a great success, with 96 competitors taking part.
The raffle on the day raised £380, which will be donated to The
Haven in Blantyre.

Pictured are our winners alongside Ladies Captain Margaret
Stewart—well done!

On Saturday 27th June a party of 20 Langlands members went on an outing to Muckhart GC. The weather was good and everyone had a great day. Thank you again to Muckhart for their warm welcome and hospitality on the day. The course was in fantastic condition as always.

Congratulations to Martin Dow, who won on the day with a gross score of 76 (35 Stableford points). Martin is pictured here collecting his trophy from the outing organiser Greg McNeill.



